
Cynthia Eckersley <cynthia.eckersley@gmail.com> 
 
Dear Oregon Legislature: 
 
Please consider taking action against the Diesel pollution in Oregon, by strengthening and 
passing HB2007.  I live in Portland and have asthma.  It is much worse when the air is stagnate 
from pollution and I cannot go outside at times like that.  I love to run and ride my bicycle but 
there are places where I try to avoid roads with heavy auto usage, because of the exhaust 
particles that are connected to diesel pollution.  Cities like London and Paris are banning diesel 
and we should too.  Why should we be the dumping ground for old diesel vehicles from 
California and Washington?  Lets' clean up Oregon air.  Thank you.  Respectfully,  
 
Cynthia Eckersley 
2930 SE Woodward Street 
Portland, OR 97202 
 


